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Students Feedback for AY 2022-23

Analysis of students' feedback for Chemistry and Biochemistry courses

Students feedback for Chemistry and Biochemistry courses of the Academic year2022-23 as

received from Goa University Directorate of Internal Quality Assurance was shared among

all the faculty members of School council. This students' feedback was scrutinised and

analysed by the members during the School Council meeting and observed that there were

not many courses with overall >10% unsatisfactory remarks and some unsatisfactory remarks

were noted particularly for Part-ll syllabus content of the courses and IT facilities available to

the students.

Action taken report

To address the concerns regarding syllabus content for Part-ll courses, revision of syllabus

was undertaken as per NEP framework effective for Part-l from 2A22-23 and for Part-ll from
2023-24.

IT facilities are under upgradation and SCS has recently purchased sufficient PCs to facilitate
dissertation literature review for students. 25 PCs were donated by Syngenta Biosciences Pvt.

Ltd., Corlim out of which l6 PCs are already installed in SCS Internet room and 9 PCs will
be installed in the committee room exclusively for students. Purchase order is forwarded for
25 thin clients base PC set ups to be installed in Computational Chemistry Laboratory and the

purchase process for 10 PCs for computational chemistry dissertations students is ongoing.

Approved in School council meeting on 18.08.2023
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Prof. V. M. S. Verenkar

Dean

School of Chemical Sciences
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